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Dear all, 

I am pleased to advised that we have been given the approval to accept predicted A level and IB for SEA 
countries, except for the following courses: 

- Bachelor of Law and any dual degree with Law 
- Bachelor of Psychology (Honours) - Standard Entry 
- Bachelor of Design (Communication Design) (Honours) 
- Bachelor of Film and Television (Honours) 

 

For other programs (except the above), students must obtain 3 points above our required scores to meet 
academic requirements. 

We still need to assess English Entry Requirement: 

- A level: If student obtained C in General English (O level) prior to the A level, they will meet English 
language entry requirement. 

- IB:  Minimum of 4 in English A1 or A2 (Higher and Standard Levels) or minimum of 5 in English B 
(Higher Level). 
* Note: This rule is not applicable to Bachelor of Education (Early Childhood and Primary) and 
Bachelor of Nursing which definitely requires IELTS. We will not accept other means of meeting 
English requirement. 

 

If both English and academic requirements are met, students will receive a full offer letter and can accept 
and enrol (some case may still be subject SSVF /Welfare condition).  

Important note: 
On offer letter, there will be a comment asking student to send their final official results to Swinburne. 
This is not a condition, so they will not be re-assessed. However, we want to verify their final score in 
order to monitor this cohort.  
Student can log in their IB account and request transcript to be sent to Swinburne. SUT Admissions will 
receive notification from IB as soon as the result is released, and they will be able to verify their scores on 
the IB website. 
It is free of charge to send their electronic result if student request to send before the result release date: 
https://ibo.org/programmes/diploma-programme/assessment-and-exams/requesting-transcripts/  

 


